♫ Fall Concert Flowers & Cupcakes ♫
Sunday, November 24, 2019 @ 3:00 PM
GSU-Armstrong Campus Fine Arts Auditorium
Dear Youth Orchestra Parents,

As a fundraiser for the Youth Orchestra, we will be taking orders for Flower Bouquets and GiGi’s “SYMPHONY” Cup-Cakes at our Fall Concert on November 24.
Giving flowers to a performer after their performance has always been a
traditional way of saying “congratulations on a job well done!”
It is imperative that we take pre-orders for the floral bouquets & Cup Cakes, so please place your orders by completing this ORDER FORM below (additional forms will be available at the remaining rehearsals).

PLEASE NOTE: We will only have flowers and cupcakes available for those who have placed an order in advance. We will NOT have additional flowers or cupcakes for sale at the concert.

Pre-order your floral bouquets and cupcakes at the remaining rehearsals in the lobby at the info table.  DEADLINE for Pre-orders will be at the dress rehearsal.  
If you have any comments or would like to help with this endeavor, please email us at:

ayosavannah2004@gmail.com





We will need 2 volunteers to help before the concert to pass out the flowers.

NAME  
























CELL PHONE NUMBER



  GiGi’s  “SYMPHONY” CUP CAKES
@ $ 5


  SYMPHONY BOUQUETS
@ $15


  “SPECIAL COMBO” (Symphony Bouquet, Symphony Cup Cake, PLUS donation toward Conductor Bouquets)





@ $25



  Other Donation




   TOTAL Amount Due




Paid  Ck#  




or

Cash   




Please make out your check to “GSU”
